
 

MultiChoice scraps DStv mobile service

Channel24 reports that MultiChoice will terminate its DStv Mobile service in South Africa at the end of October 2018. The
DStv DVB-H mobile pay-TV service along with the outdated DStv Walka and DStv Drifta will cease to work at the time of the
termination.

Subscribers are encouraged to dispose of the devices at MultiChoice branches in Johannesburg, Durban, and Cape Town
or at DStv agencies where there are recycling bins.

Read more on this here.
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